
News from CCP 
 
A new semester is on the move and we are looking forward to see you in Centre for Cultural 
Psychology. Here an update on upcoming events: 
 
 
Dr. Jaan Valsiner awarded the APA Outstanding International Psychologist Award 2020 
Professor Jaan Valsiner has been awarded the prestigious “Outstanding International Psychologist 
Award” by the American Psychology Association: https://www.ccp.aau.dk/news/show/dr.-jaan-
valsiner-awarded-the-apa-outstanding-international-psychologist-award-2020.cid480213. To 
celebrate Jaan’s achievement we would like to invite colleagues and interested students to a talk 
with Jaan on the subject of the future of Cultural Psychology, followed by a small reception. The 
event will take place on October 09, 2020 at 14.30-17.00 in room 11.09 at Nordkraft.  For further 
details, please contact Morten Kure Kattenhøj: mkat@hum.aau.dk 
 
 
Prof. Jaan Valsiner gives the following APA Division 52 Webinar – feel free to join! 
 

 
REGISTER FOR WEBINARS: www.div52.net/webinars 
 
 
Friday Symposia 
Our Friday symposia will be starting up again in September. They will take place at Nordkraft 11.15 
on the last Friday of each month (see website for further details: 



https://www.ccp.aau.dk/activities/). Information will be put up on the website, and be circulated 
with the departmental newsletter. For further details, please contact Bo Allesøe: 
boallesoe@hum.aau.dk. 
 
 
Innovation in Psychology Lectures 
Due to Covid-19 this year’s lecture Innovation in Psychology (previously the Niels Bohr lecture) are 
being re-scheduled for August 23-24, 2021. The theme will still be ‘Human Development in Social 
Context’. Charis Psaltis will give the keynote address on ‘Genetic Social Psychology: A Once and 
Future Discipline,’ integrating micro-, onto- and socio-genesis using the Cyprus conflict as a case 
study. For further details, please contact Brady Wagoner: wagoner@hum.aau.dk 
 
Winter School “Culture, Psychology & Qualitative Research” 
The CCP, in collaboration with the Sigmund Freud University Berlin, the Sigmund Freud University 
Vienna and the Free University of Berlin, will be launching an annual Winter School “Culture, 
Psychology & Qualitative Research” that will rotate between the collaborating universities. The 
first Winter School will be organized by Carolin Demuth (AAU) and Meike Watzlawik (SFU Berlin) 
on the topic “Data collection beyond the interview”. The first Winter School is scheduled to take 
place in February 2021 and be held digitally. Future Winter Schools are planned to be held on site. 
More details will follow soon. Please check our website for updates. For further details, please 
contact Carolin Demuth: cdemuth@hum.aau.dk 
 
Visitors 
 

 

Please welcome María Lojo, who is a doctoral candidate at the Department of Experimental 
Psychology, University of Seville. She is writing her PhD thesis on the construction of memories and 
identities in the context of Franco's dictatorship in Spain. While in Aalborg, she will be working on 
this project together with Brady Wagoner. 

We hope you will be able to join this semester’s activities within the CCP. For more information 
and regular updates, please check our website: https://www.ccp.aau.dk/ 
 
On behalf of the centre, 
 
Carolin, Bo & Brady 
https://www.ccp.aau.dk/ 



 
 
New Publications 
 
For recent publications see: 
 
https://www.ccp.aau.dk/publications/  
 
 


